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A big thank you to The Teesside Family Foundation who have donated   

Easter Eggs for all our children.  http://theteessidefamily.com/ 

Breckon Hill Primary School  Making the most of every day 

Congratulations to those children who received a spring term award! 

Parenting Smart offers practical advice for parents and carers of children aged  

5-11. All of our content is created by Place2Be's parenting experts. It's based on 

evidence and their experiences working.  parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk 

Place 2 Be: Parenting Smart: Articles 

Online Safety  

Advice and support from the following websites may be useful for keeping your child safe online. 

Internet matters - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe 
online 

Net-aware - for support for parents and careers from the NSPCC 

Parent info - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online 

Thinkuknow - for advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online 

UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for parents and carers 

Breckon Hill Community Centre 
Contact Amanda Buck on 01642 248704                                          

breckonhillcentre@gmail.com to find out more 

Mrs Buck can help out with school uniforms. The Eco shop runs from the Community Centre. 10 

items for £2. Education courses for adults and general information. 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
https://www.internetmatters.org/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIktuA5LWK2wIVRYXVCh2afg2aEAAYASAAEgIJ5vD_BwE
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://parentinfo.org/
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers


Friday 8th April Last day of term 

Monday 11th April—Tuesday 19th April Easter Holidays—School Closed 

Wednesday 20th April Back to school 

Monday 23rd May—Friday 3rd June School Holidays—School Closed 

Monday 6th June Back to school 

2022-23 Term and Holiday Dates                                 
Download on our school website: http://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/term-dates/ 

 

Diary Dates  

School Uniform                               

We have had two fantastic donations of school   

uniform. If you would like any brand new uniform, 

free of charge, please contact Mrs Price.  

Many thanks to the Ellen Timney Charity and the Teesside Philanthropic 

Society for the generous donations of brand new uniform, it is very 

much appreciated. 

 

 

                    https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Ofsted Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what you think 

of your child’s school. The online questionnaire can be completed at 

any time - you don’t have to wait until the school is being inspected.  

Be on time 
8.30am - gates 
close 8.40am! 

Attendance                                                                                             

Please bring your child to school every day unless they are 

poorly.  

Mrs Cartwright is our Education Welfare Officer and is happy to 

answer any questions you may have around attendance. 

Leave of Absence in term time                                                                                                                                                     

Please do not book holidays in term time, they will not be    

authorised. 

Attendance Policy can be found on the school website:                        

http://www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk/ 
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Last week over 10 hours of learning was missed due to children 

being late, it is really important to get your 

child to school on time. School Meal Patterns: 

A reminder for parent/carers to inform the school 
office at the start of each term if their child is chang-
ing meal pattern. Children are requested to remain 
on the same meal pattern each half term. Thank-you 
for your co-operation.  

You can now check if you are entitled to 

free school meals on this portal for an   

instant decision: 

Please visit https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/
sims You will need your National Insurance Number, 
date of birth along with names & dates of birth for 
each child. Free school meal paper forms are also 
available from the office on request. 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims

